
 Brain builders: 

I thoroughly enjoyed reading the creative brain builders last term and it was 

clear when a huge amount of research and effort was put into the Roman 

projects in particular. Remember to keep up the good presentation and focus 

on handwriting too. House Points are earned and a non-uniform day is awarded 

to the house with the most brain builder house points! 
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Spellings: 

Spellings have been given out and will also be available on the school’s 

website. These are so important and any work on the spelling patterns at 

home is hugely appreciated.  If you have any concerns regarding your child’s 

spelling or require more, please come and chat to me. 

 

Welcome back to Term 5. I hope you all enjoyed the Easter break and 

sunshine. We had a busy end to last term and I do hope your children enjoyed 

their holidays and are energised and ready for this term. I am really looking 

forward to the next 6 weeks; we have lots of outdoor learning in store that I 

know our Woodpeckers will thoroughly enjoy. As always, if you have any thing 

you wish to discuss about your child’s learning, please come and speak to me.  

Miss O’Donoghue 

Kit: 

Make sure your child’s kit is labelled and in school ready for PE and Games 

lessons this term. Water bottles are important to have in this hot weather.  

Reading: 

Thank you for reading at home with your child. So many of our Woodpecker 

class are now wearing reading badges with pride for reaching our different 

Oaks book-reading milestones - keep this up!  

If you’re still working towards a badge, make this the term you earn it! 


